
From: NI Enquiries
To: A57 Link Roads
Cc: NI Enquiries
Subject: FW: TR010034 – A57 Link Roads
Date: 09 November 2021 07:55:02

Forwarded from NI Enquiries mailbox.

From: Laura J Stevens  
Sent: 07 November 2021 17:27
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: TR010034 – A57 Link Roads

Dear Sir/Madam
Unique Reference: 20029243 
A57 Link Roads TR010034
Firstly I would like to thank you for the information below.
Secondly, I am sending this email on behalf of Derbyshire Climate Coalition as we wish to concur with CPRE's
Procedural Deadline submission for Issue Specific Hearings.  We endorse all that they say and are happy for
them to attend and speak at the relevant meetings which are being/have been set up. The Coalition is a
group of over 30 concerned groups within Derbyshire and this issue of the A57 link roads has been discussed
widely among groups. 
Thank you again.
Regards
Laura Stevens




